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                         STATEMENT 
 

Archbishop John C. Wester Invites New Mexicans to  

Pray for a Peaceful Election 
 

ALBUQUERQUE – Tuesday, November 3, 2020 –  

On this Election Day, Tuesday, November 3, 2020, I ask all in the 

Archdiocese of Santa Fe to join me in praying that our country will 

remain peaceful as we exercise our right and responsibility to vote.  

We are truly blessed to live in the United States where we can 

exercise our God-given freedoms without fear of reprisal or 

intimidation.  It is fitting that we thank God for this blessing and that 

we pray that all those who are elected today will serve the common 

good and uphold the principles upon which this great nation is built.  May our Blessed 

Mother, Nuestra Senora de la Paz, intercede for us and accompany our prayers to her 

Son’s heavenly throne.  

 

Most Reverend John C. Wester 

Archbishop of Santa Fe 

- END. 
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